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Dear Sir,
Please find enclosed our revised manuscript entitled: " Body Size Variation of Ground Beetles (Сoleoptera: Сarabidae) in Latitudinal Gradient". We tried our best. We included Supplements in order to better explain our methods. If Supplements are not available in submission process in Periodicum Biologorum, we' ll upload them to Research Gate to be visible to everyone.
    Thank you for your consideration of my work! Please address all correspondence concerning this manuscript to me at My Institute and feel free to correspond with me by e-mail: sukhodolskayaraisa@gmail.com.
Sincerely,

Raisa Sukhodolskaya, Ph.D, Senior Researcher
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